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PENBLWYDD HAPUS 

We would like to wish Isaac a happy birthday for next week. 

 

GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“Anyone who has never made a mistake has never tried anything new.” 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with some Welsh phrases/word to try/learn 

with your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

I’m _____ / ____ydw i 

 

WELSH APPS 

Each week we will tell you about a free app to help your child learn Welsh: 

Aur am Air – Welsh Language games for all ages 

 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

You still have time to complete the summer reading challenge – ‘Story 

Garden’ at Denbighshire Libraries until the end of September. Remember all 

you have to do is read 6 books!  

 

SECONDARY ADMISSION 

Parents of year 6 pupils can now apply for secondary September 2026 

admissions through Denbighshire County Council website. The closing date 

is 3rd November 2025. 

Ysgol Dinas Bran have an open evening on Thursday 25th September, 

arrive between 5.30-6.30pm to start your tour for pupils in years 5-6.  

If you wish to have a tour of the school at a quieter time, please speak to 

Auntie Nicola and she will give you the details. 

 

NASAL FLU 

All pupils in reception to year 6 will have received a letter regarding the nasal 

flu this week. The consent forms must be returned to school by 15th 

September at the latest. Even if you do not give consent, you must tick this 

on the form and return to school. 
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OWAIN GLYNDWR CELEBRATIONS 

Tuesday 16th September is Owain Glyndwr Day. Dosbarth Dyfrdwy have 

been invited to perform in the service at Eglwys Seion, Corwen at 10.30am 

and then join in the parade to the Owain Glyndwr statue. Parents are invited to 

attend. 

During the morning a Welsh TV show ‘Heno’ will be filming the celebrations. 

You have been sent a filming permission form, please return this no later than 

Monday 15th September. 

 

TESCO  

Please remember to continue to place your blue tokens in the Ysgol Carrog 

box at Ruthin Tesco. We are hoping to purchase cooking equipment for our 

school to promote healthy eating and cooking skills. 

Voting finish at the end of September. Every time you shop at Ruthin 

Tesco you will be given a blue token – please put this in the Ysgol Carrog 

box and encourage your friends and family to do the same. Please support 

the school. 

 

FREE UNDER 16 SWIMMING 

Denbighshire leisure are now offering a free under 16 swimming session on a 

Sunday morning, 9.30-10.30am at the Huw Jones leisure centre in Corwen. 

 

GIRLS RUGBY 

The Ravens under 10 girls’ rugby club (years 4 & 5) in Ruthin are currently 

looking for new players. If interested contact Sarah Jones on 07766722745 for 

more information. 

 

URDD MEMBERSHIP 

The Urdd membership for 2025-2026 is now open. The cost is £12.50 per 

child but if you are in receipt of benefit related free school meals the cost is £1 

per child. If you have 3 or more children you can get a family membership for 

£30. The national final will be on 23rd May in Anglesey, so not as far to travel 

this year, so it would be nice to have as many children join and compete as 

possible. To register for the Urdd membership, go on the Urdd website 

https://www.urdd.cymru/en/ and click on ‘Y Porth’ and follow the instructions 

on the screen. If you need any assistance, please contact Miss Lewis. 

 

WELSH LESSONS 

Would you like to learn Welsh? A Welsh group will restart at Carrog Village 

Hall every Monday from 15th September, 5.45-6.45pm. This is an opportunity 

to practice your Welsh. The cost is £2 per person. 
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EVENTS FOR W/B: 15th September 2025 

 

 

Mon 15th  
 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for 

next week, you must register through the online form 

available on our Facebook page from today and pay 

through your Parent Pay account. The breakfast 

club opens at 8.15am.  

 

Last day to return the nasal flu forms 

 

Owain Glyndwr Filming Permission Form to be 

returned (Juniors only) 

 

PM: Piano lessons restarting with Rachel Evans 

 

Tue 16th  
 

 

Diwrnod Owain Glyndwr 

 

10.30am: Owain Glyndwr service and parade at 

Eglwys Seion, Corwen – Dosbarth Dyfrdwy. Full 

correct uniform and shoes to be worn. 

 

PM: Owain Glyndwr show – Dosbarth Dyfrdwy 

 

Wed 17th   
 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Berwyn & Dyfrdwy  

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper.  

 

 

Thur 18th  

 
 

 

 

Fri 19th  Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & 

ability to pay on Parent Pay for the next week will 

close at mid-day today. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 15th September 2025 

 

If you have any dietary requirements; please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Auntie Catrin 

 

Filled jacket potato can also be provided instead of a hot meal.  

 

All pupils are now entitled to a FREE lunch. 

 

Monday 

 

 

Sausage, Potato Waffle, Omelette & Baked Beans 

Or 

Cauliflower Cheese Bake 

 

Welsh Cake & Milk 

 

Tuesday Chicken Fajita with Rainbow Coleslaw & Mixed Salad 

Or  

Vegetable Savoury Rice & Mixed Salad 

 

Fruit Yoghurt & Fruit Wedges 

 

Wednesday Beef Bolognaise, Pasta Twist, Sweetcorn & Garlic 

Bread 

Or 

Mixed Bean Chilli, Steamed Rice & Sweetcorn 

 

Spiced Sponge 

 

Thursday Roast Beef, Creamed Potatoes, Yorkshire Pudding, 

Gravy, Broccoli & Carrots 

Or 

Cheese Pie, Creamed Potatoes, Yorkshire Pudding, 

Gravy, Broccoli & Carrots 

 

Fruit Yoghurt & Fruit Wedges 

 

Friday 

 

Cod Fish Star, Potato Wedges & Peas 

Or  

Vegetable Lasagne 

 

Chocolate Cupcake 

 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food 

deliveries. 


